
 

               

 

 

 
   

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHYBRIDGE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 
 28th September 2018 

www.whybridge-jun.havering.sch.uk 
 

Dates for your Diary… 
Thursday 4th October  Whole School - Space Day Lunch 
Monday 8th – 12th October  Year 6 – Mock SAT’s Week - No. 1 
Wednesday 10th October  Year 6 – Height & Weight 
Thursday 11th October  Year 4 – Life as a Roman 
Friday 12th October  Head of School – Parent Forum – 1.30pm – 2.30pm 
Monday 15th October  Year 6 – Stubbers Payment of £90.00 due by 3.00pm 
Thursday 18th October  Last day of School for pupils this ½ term 
Friday 19th October  Teacher Training Day – School Closed to pupils 

School re-opens Monday 29th October 2018 @ 8.55am 
Tuesday 30th October  Whole School – Individual photo’s / Family & Siblings from Infants 
Monday 5th – 9th November Whole School – Remembrance Week 
Tuesday 6th – 12th November Whole School – Travelling Book Fair - Also open during Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 6th November  Parent Open Evening – 4pm – 6.30pm 
Wednesday 7th November  Parent Open Evening – 4pm – 6.30pm 
Thursday 8th November  Lunch with Head of School – Mrs Uys 

Year 4 – Life as a Roman - Thursday 11th October 2018 
This term Year 4 are learning about the Romans.  We have been lucky enough to be able to book a ‘Roman Gladiator’ to come to 
school and spend the day teaching the children all about ‘life as a Roman.’  
The cost of the visit will be £6.50 per child.  The children will get to take part in a variety of different activities, allowing them a 
greater understanding of Roman Life. 
Please Note: Children can come to school dressed as a Roman, if they would like to. 

We hope the children really enjoy their day and you can catch up with them on our school facebook page. 

 

 

 Year 6 – Mock SAT’s  
Monday 8th – Friday 12th October  

Year 6 will be having their first mock 
SAT’s of the year this week.  Please 
ensure the children are in school ALL 
week and please try to avoid any 
appointments. 

 

 

Year 6 – Height & Weight  

Wednesday 10th October 2018 

Year 6 will be having their height and weight 
measured by the school nurse team on this 
date.  Letters have been sent.  Please ensure 
that if you do not wish for your child to 
participate you must send your written request 
directly to them. 

 
 

Head of School - Parent Forum - 2.30pm – 3.30pm 
Thursday 11th October 2018 

Mrs Uys would like to invite parents and carers into the school for 
a meeting to discuss any issues that you would like to bring up 
concerning, what you like, what you don’t like, what needs 
improving etc.. 

 
 

 

SCHOOL STARTS PROMPTLY AT 

8.55am 
PLEASE TOP UP YOUR 

sQuid  

Friday 19th October 2018 – Teacher Training Day 
School closed to pupils 

 

 

Year 6 – Stubbers Payment - £90.00 
Monday 15th October 2018 by 3.00pm 

Please ensure your full £90.00 second payment has been 
received by the school office by this time and date. 

 
 

 

 Space Day Lunch 
Thursday 4th October 2018 
LET’S BREAK THE RECORD! 

Asteroid Chicken Nuggets 
Cosmic Fish Fingers 

UFO Cheese & Tomate Pizza 
Sweetcorn Stars 

Astronauts Broccoli 

Saturn’s Ring Jam Doughnut 
and more! 

£2.20 

 
 
 

 

http://www.whybridge-jun.havering.sch.uk/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Awards:  
 

Class W/E 21/09/2018 

3A Simon 

3J Tiana 

 3T Ioana 

4F Libby 

4AF Billy 

 5B Aliza 

5R Lara 

6G Ronan 

6PG Noah 
 

Class W/E 28/09/2018 

3A Albie 

3J Jayden 

3T Kirsten 

4F Alexis 

4AF Lillian 

5B Marta 

5R Samuel 

6G Yad 

6PG Justina 
 

 

Class Attendance Award 
 

 

Class 
% Attendance 
W/E 21/09/2018 

% Attendance 
W/E 28/09/2018 

3T 97.3 95.4 

3A 96.5 96.2 

3J 98.1 99.2 

4F 96.7 97.0 

4AF 98.6 98.9 

5R 94.5 95.2 

5B 96.7 94.7 

6PG 97.9 98.3 

6G 96.0 95.7 

TOTAL 96.9 96.7 
 

Our school attendance target is 96.1% 

 
 

          

REMINDER 
We would like to remind ALL parents and carers that the school office staff DO NOT deliver school 

bags, PE bags, after school kit, lunchbox’s etc…. 
MEDICATION 

If you wish to administer medication, this is done at either break time or lunchtime. Children are not 
allowed out of lessons unless previously agreed in writing with the Head of School Mrs Uys. 

 

 

Whole School – Photographer – Tuesday 30th October 2018 
The photographer will be visiting the Junior School on Tuesday 30th October 2018. This is to take individual, sibling and family group 
photographs.  Arrangements will be made, as in previous years, for children from the Infants to be included.  School staff will collect 
children from the Infants School.   
Brothers and sisters in the Junior School will be photographed both, together and separately.   
Please note: The photographer has agreed to come in at 8.00am to take family photographs. This could include senior school 

pupils, baby brothers & sisters, mums, dads or extended family.  The photographer will be taking these photos from 8.00am.  The 
photos will be done on a first come first serve basis and will cease at 8.45am.  The school will take no responsibility for children not 
registered at this school and we would ask that parents ensure that all children be at their correct school for registration. 

       

 
 

 

Whole School – Remembrance Week 

 

 
Whole School – Travelling Book Fair – Tuesday 6th – Monday 12th November 

As we do every year, the Travelling Book Fair has been booked to co-inside with Parents Evenings.  Please come and browse through 
the books on sale and purchase what you like.  The fair will also be open during the school day for the children to visit.  Please 
ensure your child has their money in a purse on the day they visit.  

   
 

 Parent Open Evenings – 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th November2018 

Our first Open Evening of the school year is to give parents and teachers the 
opportunity to meet and discuss how the children have progressed since the start 
of the school year. There will be an opportunity to view your child’s work and to 
speak with the class teacher. 

Appointments need to made. Letter to follow. 
 
 

 

Lunch with Head of School – Mrs Uys 
Thursday 8th November 2018 

 


